UC Youth September 2018

Newsletter

It's hard to believe that it is September already and Fall is right around the corner. We are thinking about all UC students each and every day and we are praying that all students are having a great start to the school year!

Missions

This month we are making cookies for the firefighters and police officers of our county. Students will have the opportunity to help make the cookies and deliver them to the firehouses and police stations to show their gratitude for the sacrifices these brave men and women put on the line each and every day! In october, we are planning to rake leaves and help members in our community with yard work.

<u>Important Dates</u>

SEPTEMBER 23 → TODAYS HARVEST

NOVEMBER 1→TIM TEBOW EVENT

CAMPAIGNERS WILL BE ON SUNDAY NIGHTS!

Events

September 23rd we are planning a trip for all high school AND middle school students to Today's Harvest corn maze in New Paris, OH. Our plan is to leave Edwards Methodist church around 12:45pm and return to Edwards around 4:30pm or 5pm. The cost of the maze is \$7., this includes the games that they have there. We encourage kids to bring extra money because we are planning on grabbing a quick bite to eat in Richmond before heading to the corn maze. We did this event last year and had a great time, and we expect the same for this year too!

Upcoming Events

We are planning a pumpkin carving contest on a Sunday evening before Campaigners! More details to follow. Thursday November 1st, Heisman Trophy winner and devout Christian Tim Tebow, is speaking at Worthen Arena on the campus of Ball State University. He is speaking there through an event called Fields of Faith. The event is from 5:30-8:30pm. Tickets to the event are free we just need to see how many students would be able and like to attend. We would like to know how many students would like to go at the latest by the first week of October so we can reserve enough tickets for this event.

Contact Information

Brooke and Alex Murray (765)580-1478 and (765)580-2708 gbtipton@indiana.edu and murray1580@yahoo.com